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CITY/REGIONAL STAFF PRESENT: Anne Farrell, Planner, Community Services 

   David Marcucci, Manager, Planning & Heritage 

   Andy Bate, Supervisor, Traffic Operations 

   Jacqueline Hunter, Traffic Operations Technician 

   Paulina Mikicich, Policy Planner 

   Richard Roberts, Engineering Technologist 

   Alexis Fung Fook, Public Affairs Consultant 

   Sacha Smith, Legislative Coordinator, Office of the 

City Clerk 
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INDEX – MISSISSAUGA CYCLING ADVISORY COMMITTEE – June 8, 2010 

 

CALL TO ORDER – 7:05 PM 

 

DECLARATIONS OF DIRECT (OR INDIRECT) PECUNIARY INTEREST - NIL 

 

PRESENTATIONS/DEPUTATIONS - NIL 

 

MATTERS CONSIDERED: 

 

1. Administrative Matters 

  

1.1 Items to be added under “Other Business” 

  

No additional items were added to the agenda. 

 

 

 1.2 Minutes of Previous Meeting – May 11, 2010 

 

 Paul Price moved approval of the minutes for the May 11, 2010 Cycling Advisory 

Committee meeting, as presented. 

 

 Approved (P. Price) 

 MG.25 

 

 

2. Great Waterfront Tour Adventure – Sunday July 4, 2010 

  

 Email dated May 20, 2010 from Marlaine Koehler, Waterfront Regeneration Trust 

requesting members of the committee to attend the Great Waterfront Trail Adventure on 

Sunday July 4
th
 as supplementary guides.  

 

 The Legislative Coordinator explained that the organizer for the Waterfront Regeneration 

Trust requested that members of the Cycling Advisory Committee participate in the Great 

Waterfront Trail Adventure as supplementary guides for the Mississauga portion of the 

event.  The Coordinator noted that Ms. Koehler has also requested that the committee 

have a display for promotional purposes at the rest stop in Port Credit.  Dorothy Tomiuk 

advised that she would be available to have the MCAC booth at the rest stop.   
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 Craig Laferriere advised that he could request that volunteers from the Bicycle 

Ambassador Program also assist with the MCAC display.  No members of the committee 

confirmed that they would be available to participate in the ride. 

 

 Discussion ensued with respect to the volunteers for the Bicycle Ambassador Program.  

Jeff Wachman, Chair suggested that the volunteers could attend a meeting to be 

introduced to the committee.  He further suggested that the committee should think how 

to recognize the volunteers for their effort and time. 

 

 Received 

 MG.25 

 

 

3. Cycling Way Finding Proposal 

  

 Memorandum dated June 2, 2010 from David Marcucci, Manager of Park Planning with 

respect to the proposed way finding signs for cycling routes. 

 

 Mr. Marcucci presented the proposed way finding signs for cycling routes in Mississauga. 

He advised that the signage would be placed on cycling routes completed through 

infrastructure funding (ISF) from the federal government.  Discussion ensued and 

members of committee made suggestions with respect to sizing of logos, size of sign, 

areas for placement and direction concepts.   

 

 Jeff Wachman, Chair suggested that John Sabiston put together a test section of the 

Queensway Trail to review the signage. 

 

 Recommendation: 

That the memorandum dated June 2, 2010 from David Marcucci, Manager of Park 

Planning with respect to the proposed way finding signs for cycling routes be received. 

 

Received (C. Laferriere) 

Recommendation MCAC-0003-2010 

MG.25 
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4. Comments on the Draft Official Plan, Cycling Master Plan and Hurontario-Main Street 

Study 

  

 At the May 11, 2010 meeting of the Cycling Advisory Committee, the following 

proposed recommendation was referred to this meeting: 

 

Draft Recommendation: 

 Whereas Angela Dietrich, Manager, City Wide Planning presented the draft Official Plan 

to the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee at its meeting on May 11, 2010; 

 

 And whereas the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee supports the draft Official 

Plan and its principles and is encouraged in particular by its promotion of active  

transportation and complete communities; 

 

And whereas the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee wishes to affirm its position 

on the importance of developing continuous cycling facilities along primary grid routes 

that connect major city destinations and are included in the draft Cycling Master Plan; 

 

And whereas the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee wishes to reinforce the 

importance of Hurontario Street as a continuous cycling route; 

 

Therefore be it resolved that the position of the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee 

be included in the Hurontario-Main Street Study  and the Cycling Master Plan which will 

be incorporated into the Official Plan. 

 

Members of the committee discussed the draft recommendation and suggested that 

amendments be made to emphasize their position in the last paragraph.   

 

David Bell moved the following recommendation, which was voted on and carried: 

 

Recommendation: 

Whereas Angela Dietrich, Manager, City Wide Planning presented the draft Official Plan 

to the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee at its meeting on May 11, 2010; 

 

And whereas the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee supports the draft Official 

Plan and its principles and is encouraged in particular by its promotion of active  

transportation and complete communities; 
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And whereas the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee wishes to affirm its position 

on the importance of developing continuous cycling facilities along primary grid routes 

that connect major city destinations and are included in the draft Cycling Master Plan; 

 

And whereas the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee wishes to reinforce the 

importance of Hurontario Street as a continuous cycling route; 

 

Therefore be it resolved that the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee affirms their 

position that Hurontario Street be a continuous cycling route and that it be included in the 

Hurontario-Main Street Study and the Cycling Master Plan which will be incorporated 

into the Official Plan. 

 

 Approved (D. Bell) 

 Recommendation MCAC-0004-2010 

MG.25 

 

 

5. Sign Display Safety Messages 

  

 Committee reviewed safety messages and provided direction to staff on the duration and 

locations for the messages. 

 

 Alexis Fung Fook, Public Affairs Consultant explained options for cycling safety 

messages to be promoted on the City digital reader boards.  The committee requested that 

the safety messages be placed at all locations and rotate a new message every 2 weeks for 

a total of a 12 week campaign.  Ms. Fung Fook confirmed that she would start the 

campaign.   

 

 Direction   

 MG.25 

 

 

6. Information Items 

 6.1 Letter dated May 28, 2010 to advise Councillor Pat Mullin, Ward 2 of the Public 

Information Centre on June 9, 2010 for the preliminary design and class 

environmental assessment study of the Queen Elizabeth Way Credit River 

Bridge. 
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  Jeff Wachman, Chair noted the importance for the Cycling Advisory Committee 

to be present at the Public Information Centre for the Queen Elizabeth Way 

Credit River Bridge.   

 

 6.2 Mississauga News article dated May 31, 2010 entitled, “Cyclists hit the streets”. 

 

 Received (D. Tomiuk) 

 MG.25 

 

 

7. Action List, May 11, 2010 

  

 Action List of the meeting held on May 11, 2010, provided to Committee to update on the 

status of initiatives raised at prior meetings. 

 

 David Marcucci, Manager, Planning & Heritage advised that City staff would now attend 

the Toronto Bike Show along with the committee members.  Jeff Wachman, Chair noted 

the importance for a tent/canopy with the City logo for promotional purposes at the Bike 

Show and other events. 

 

 Received  

 MG.25 

 

Date of Next Meeting – July 13, 2010 

 

OTHER BUSINESS - Nil 

   

ADJOURNMENT 7:50 PM 

 


